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The Pathway at the Casa Grande is completed and we are planning on the
dedication of this latest project to take place during Pioneer Day on

October 8, 2016.

This is a nice addition to the front entrance to the Casa Grande and gives the
visitors to the Museum a chance to walk onto Almaden Rd. and follow our new
brochure map on a journey through the Historic Town of new Almaden.

S0, our next project, is to restore the water tank at the Casa Grande. The tank on
top of the tower was removed in 1981 and the building looks a little shabby. We
will try to have it look like it was in 1950. Calero Park Senior Maintenance Staff :
Link Schallenberger,will be helping us with the tank.

New interpretive signs for significant sites in Almaden Quicksilver County Park
have been reprinted, and thanks to Julie Lee the Su pervisor at Casa Grande, we
will help replace them in the Park. The original Signs have really faded away.

“The Museum is constantly active with visitors, large group reservations and staff
working on renewing displays. The forty Docents do a terrific job

Have a great summer, see you on the Pathway!
Kitty
408-268-6541
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